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INVITATION TO BID

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND
The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) herewith invites bids/requests for proposal from competent service for the appointment of a Panel of Service Providers for Information Communication Technology (ICT) for the Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) for a period of five years.
BID GEPF 06/ 2020: PANEL OF SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR ICT
Bid documents will be available from Friday,31 July 2020 on the following website: www.gepf.co.za
Closing date: 12:00pm (midday) on Tuesday, 25 August 2020 late bids will not be permitted.

All bids must be deposited in the Bid Box at the GPAA’s offices at 34 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, Pretoria.
General enquiries:
Ms Nokwanda Shoba, e-mail: nokwanda.shoba@gepf.co.za

